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Why should I attend a support group? 
 
Finding groups to connect with can be 

challenging. This is a safe place to confidentially 

share your struggles and triumphs with a group 

of your peers. Michigan Medicine staff members 

join the groups to guide discussions and  

provide information.  

 

 

Brain Aneurysm Support Group 
 

 

What is the group’s purpose? 
This group is for individuals with a 

diagnosis of a brain aneurysm or 

arteriovenous malformation (AVM). 

Both those who have suffered a 

rupture and those who have not are 

welcome. Caregivers are also welcome.  

 

Other details: 
• This group is free to join. 

• Participants must have their 

own phone or computer and 

internet access.  

• You don’t have to join on video.  
 

When does the group meet? 
Meetings are held 4 times a year on 

Thursday evenings from 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM. 

 
Where does the group meet? 
Meetings take place virtually on the HIPAA-

aligned video conferencing platform, “Zoom 

for Health.”  

 

Questions? 
Please e-mail or call us with any questions: 

• E-mail: 

MMAneurysmSG@med.umich.edu 

• Phone: (734) 803-1340 
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